<Your Name>
<Your Street>
<Your City/State>

<Date>

Dr. Carey M. Wright
Maryland State Department of Education
200 West Baltimore Street
Baltimore, MD 21201

Re:  Health Curriculum Framework

Dear Dr. Wright:

I am writing to you today to ask you to review the current Health Curriculum Framework.  In 2019, this new framework was seemingly adopted with the sole purpose of introducing 860,000 children attending Maryland public schools to the concepts of gender identity and sexual orientation.  I am asking for you to propose the removal of these concepts from every grade level, Pre-K through 12th grade.   

Public schools need to be a place that every single family can comfortably send their child, knowing that they will be given a strong foundation in the core subjects of English & Language Arts (grammar and reading), Mathematics, History, and Science.  Health class can also be a source of scientific knowledge regarding healthy eating, good hygiene, and disease prevention.  What it is not, is an open door to interject ideology.  

As parents, we recognize the invaluable role we play in shaping the worldview of our children. Behind keeping our children clothed, fed, and sheltered, raising our children with the values we hold dear is a huge responsibility, and one that is embarked on with intentionality.  Teachers, administrators, coaches, etc. do not share this responsibility with parents.   All courses in a public-school setting should honor this separation of parental duties and duties of the education system.  

I hope that you will contemplate my concerns and examine the health curriculum with an open mind.  Thank you for your time.
						Sincerely,


						<Your Name>

Cc:  MSDE Board of Education members, Jason Semanoff, Mary Gable
